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2nd July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

By the end of yesterday afternoon we had confirmed close contact cases by phone and by 

email, so if you have not received this communication please assume that your child is 

learning from home until 12th July but does not have to self-isolate.  Thank you for the 

support from families of students who have had to self-isolate; I understand how difficult 

this must be. 

 

If anyone, self-isolating or not, tests positive on an LFT or starts to develop symptoms such 

as headache, aches, fever and or a persistent cough please notify us immediately via 

info@tpstrust.co.uk and book a PCR test for confirmation. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 
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